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Using Open Educational Resources 
(OER) in the classroom: 
a panel discussion

Join a conversation with City Tech faculty about transitioning to OERs in 

place of traditional textbooks. Faculty will discuss impacts on students 

and teaching practices. Wine and cheese will be served!

Open to all City Tech Faculty and Staff

DATE: 	 Monday, October 17, 2016

VENUE: 	 The Faculty Commons, Rm. 227 in the Namm Building

TIME: 	 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

	 http://library.citytech.cuny.edu RSVP to Prof. Cailean Cooney
ccooney@citytech.cuny.edu


